Raszka Shelley

From: Maria Cristina Newton <misticris@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:33 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Please vote against the bill...

To the members of the Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee,

| have heard the Oregon is one of the Statesin our Country that has the distinction of being pro nature and its wildlife, and that
makes Oregon one of the most compassionated, genuine, and unique State,

therefore, | am here to ask you for your consideration to continue with the valuable legacy and set a primordial roleto all 49
other States, to follow your great role model in conservation, preservation, and respect

for all wildlife and nature. Our ecosystems need every single of their species to keep their balance and to continue giving us,
humans, all the beauty, and life we have been taken for granted!

Please vote against the bill Hb3515 which could affect the not only the recovery of many speciesin danger like our valuable
wolves, but also it will destroy the beautiful and unique prestigious of this wonderful State.

Sincerely,

Maria Cristina Newton
misticris@hotmail.com




